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December 23, 2010: UPDATE to Sierra Madre School Site / Construction 
 
 
To Our Neighbors: 
 
Sierra Madre Upper Campus 
 
There are no additional updates for this week. 
 
It has been torrentially wet and the site has held up quite well, with saturation below four feet in the foot hills. 
According to the National Weather Service, Pasadena has received 13 inches of rain in the last six days, with 
almost six inches falling yesterday alone – more than the average annual total. The site is dammed to protect 
from runoff. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you all have a very Happy and Safe Holiday Season and our Best Wishes for a Safe and Prosperous 
2011! 
 
We’ll see you all next year! 
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